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MOTHER’S DAY MEMORIALS - Some of our fondest memories are time spent 

with our Moms and our Grand-Mothers.  As a 
remembrance of that special lady in your life, 
we invite you to place a memorial in our 2023 
Mother’s Day Memorial Booklet.  Your kind 
donation may be by eTransfered to 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca, or by placing it in 
an envelope and either dropping it into a 
collection plate, or into our secure drop-box at the Parish Hall entrance.  The 
deadline is noon on Wednesday, May 10th. 
 

Costly grace is the answer to the call of 
Jesus.  It is costly because it calls us to 
follow, because it costs us our life.  It 
compels us to submit to the yoke of Christ. 

It is the call to leave all and to follow Jesus, to be his disciple.  Dietrich Bonhoeffer 

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, Outreach 

and Fellowship. 
I am the way the truth, and the life, says the Lord, no one comes to the 

Father, but by me.      John 14: 6 
 

Scripture Readings: Acts 7: 55-60; Psalm 31: 1-5, 15-16; 1 Peter 2: 2-10;  
                                         John 14: 1-14 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 
 

Remembering Mom, Adeline Greenslade, on her passing on 
May 09 2003 – by Lola and Family 

 

In loving memory of my Father, George Janes, remembering 
his birthday on May 3rd.  Always in our hearts - by Georgina, 

Glen, Ryan and Victoria 
 

A Thank Offering has been given by Wallace and Annie 
Bussey 

 

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
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BIBLE STUDY- A three-week Bible study of the Holy Spirit will be held on 

Thursday mornings at 11:15am, beginning May 4th. 
 

DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS? -  If we do not already have your email 

address on file, and you would like to have the digital version of 
The Candle sent directly to your smartphone, tablet or computer, 
please email it to communications@allsaintsparish.ca  
 

STUDENT SUMMER EMPLOYMENT AT OUR CEMETERY - We are 

accepting applications from any high school student (Grade 11 or 12) who 
would be interested in working at our Cemeteries during July and August.  They 
are asked to submit their resumes to the Parish Office by May 30, 2023.  
Please mark it “Cemetery Summer Employment”.  Any positions that may 
become available are subject to the approval of applications made by the 
Parish to the Human Resources Student Programs 2023. 
 

VISTING BISHOP FROM GUATEMALA - The Bishop of Guatemala, The Right Rev 

Silvestre Romero and Mrs Thelma Romero will be 
visiting our Diocese in May.  During their visit there 
will be several public events (in-person and online) 
that you may attend and learn more about our 
Anglican family in Guatemala. 

• Wednesday, May 10 at 7:00pm - an evening 
with Bishop Romero at the Parish of the Resurrection 
in South River 

• Saturday, May 13 at 10:00am - a morning 
with Bishop Romero at All Saints Parish CBS 

• Sunday, May 14 at 7:00pm - the installation of Canons at our Cathedral 
with guest preacher Bishop Romero 
 

FLIPPER DINNER - The All Saints Men’s Service Club 

will be holding a flipper dinner on May 19th at 
5:00pm.  Eat-In or Take-Out!  Tickets are $25 
each.  Please contact Percy Greenslade 682-1180 
or Calvin Butler 746-9697, or any other member 
of the Men’s Service Club to purchase your tickets.  

 

JOIN OUR SERVER TEAM - We are inviting anyone who is confirmed, and who is 

interested in becoming a server to please contact Gerry Fagan 730-8486 or 
Joanne Simfukwe 682-8103  
 

DIGITAL ROADSIDE BILLBOARD – We continue to welcome your financial support 

for this very worthwhile project.  We look forward this new and much needed 
revenue stream by selling public advertising space, as well as getting our Parish 
notices out to the congregation and general public in a timely manner. 
 

mailto:communications@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=eMail%20Address%20Update
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YOUTH PROGRAM UPDATE  
• Children’s Talks - First Sunday of the month, at the beginning of service 

• Kidz Klub – One Sunday a month, typically on the third Sunday. 

• Youth Leaders – are invited to join in to both the “Childrens’ Talks” and the 
“Kids Klub” to assist with the children and the programming.   

If you have any questions please contact Wendy Taylor, Program Coordinator, 
at wentaylor64@gmail.com or 330-1053, or Joanne Simfukwe at 
joannesimfukwe@gmail.com or 682-8103. 
 

SPONSOR ‘THE CANDLE’ – To remember a loved one, or to make a special 

‘thank’ offering, we invite you to have your message placed 
prominently within the Bible graphic at the top of this 
weekly bulletin, for which your kind donation of $25 would 
be greatly appreciated.  Additionally, you could place a full-
page message with a photo and maybe a memorial verse, 

for which your kind donation of $50 would be greatly appreciated.  A paper 
copy of ‘THE CANDLE’ is distributed at all Sunday services, and a digital copy is 
permanently available on our Parish website at allsaintsparish.ca 
 

CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – As well as our Sunday morning collection plate: 

• Our secure drop-slot, which is located to the left of the main door of our 
Parish Hall, is available 7/24, and is emptied several times daily. 

• e-Transferring your gift to donations@allsaintsparish.ca has become a 
popular offertory means 

• Our eGiving program, which automatically deposits 
your gift at whatever interval you choose (weekly, bi-
weekly, or monthly).is a growing  which we continue 
to encourage.  To register simply go to our website 
and follow the eGiving notes.  If you need assistance, please email your 
Finance Team at finance@allsaintsparish.ca, or call our Office at 834-4501. 

 

ANGLICAN LIFE MAGAZINE – This magazine serves as the official newspaper of 

the three Anglican Dioceses in Newfoundland and Labrador, and your 
subscription is free to all Parishioners.  To subscribe, please contact Rev Fred 
Marshall of the Joint Committee by calling 727-4346, or via email at 
anglicanlifenl@gmail.com.  The newspaper features regular and guest 
columnists who provide spiritual and thought-provoking insights on various 
subjects.  Subscribers will also receive The Anglican Journal, the Anglican 
Church of Canada's newspaper, which delivers news from across the country 
and around the world.  
 

PRAYER CHAIN UPDATE – Under our new coordinator, Linda McDonald, the 

prayer chain is available to anyone who would like our prayer warriors to pray 

http://allsaintsparish.ca/thecandle.html
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:anglicanlifenl@gmail.com
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to our Heavenly Father on their behalf.  Confidentiality is of the utmost 
importance to us and to you.  God's blessings to you all. 
 

PRAYER CHAIN CONTACTS:  Blanche Baker 834-4255, Selina Benson 834-5960, 

Cynthia Bishop 834-2601, Aura Farrell 682-3775 / 834-9384, Doris Halfyard 
834-4416, Enid Haines 682-9367 / 834-3778 Carol Kennedy 834-4063, Ruby 
Kennedy 743-0175; 834-3566, Madonna Lawrence 697-3897, Linda McDonald 
834-1720 / 351-4008, Brenda Petten 834-4887, Betty Rideout 749-4682, 
Madonna Rideout 728-9104 
 

IN MEMORIAM - OPERATIONS 
• In loving memory of Marion Stella Hope (Petten) on her birthday on May 

6, 1950 – by Brother Boyd and Sisters, Daphne Hender and Family, and 
Myrtle Fowler and Family 

• In loving memory of my brother, Sid Hussey, on the one-year anniversary 
of his tragic passing on May 9th.  Always in our hearts – by Georgina, Glen, 
Ryan and Victoria 

 

IN MEMORIAM – FUNERAL RECEPTION FUND 
• In loving memory of Harold Hillier - by wife Marie and Family 
 
 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS Telephone:  709-834-4501 
419 Conception Bay Highway Email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  Website: allsaintsparish.ca  
                                            Facebook: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 
 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday: 8:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. 
 

REV SAM BUTLER                          MADONNA SCOTT 
PRIEST-IN-CHARGE   OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca                          madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 Cell   (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709)834-9464 - Home 

April 30, 
2023 

WEEKLY YTD Please consider our e-Giving 
program, an easy way to ensure you 
contribute on a regular basis, even 
during those periods when you are 
unable to regularly attend church. 
 

We also accept E-transfers at 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

 

DIGITAL BILLBOARD $30,085 

PERCENT OF 

LAST YEAR 
104.5% 107.5% 

2023 ACTUAL 5,692 71,875 

2022 ACTUAL 5,449  66,873 

DIFFERENCE        243    5,002 
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mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Donation%20for%20All%20Saints%20Parish%20CBS

